
 
HORIZON HOSTED A DELEGATION FROM RED CRESCENT 

23rd September 2014 

From the participation in field of social, humanitarian and coordination with the Red Crescent, Horizon 

International Flight Academy hosted a delegation from the Red Crescent, accompanied by orphaned 

children. The aim of the visit to expand perceptions of orphaned children in the field of aviation, as well as 

giving them hope and 

ambition to life. 

Horizon  International Flight 

Academy Admin team giving 

them a familiarization tour 

to the facilities  and aircraft 

hangars and helipads, 

where children enjoyed the 

view of takeoffs and 

landings of helicopters, at 

the end of tour gifts were 

distributed to children and 

we took some group photo. 

 


